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DATE:  June 26, 2023 
 
TO:  Wade Bryson, Chair 
  Public Works and Facilities Committee  
    
THROUGH:  Katie Koester, Director Engineering and Public Works 
 
FROM:  Jeanne Rynne, Chief Architect 
 
SUBJECT:  Safe Streets and Roads for All Safety Planning Grant Appropriation - $280,000 

 
 
The CBJ has been successful in applying for the Safe Streets and Roads for All (SS4A) Planning 
Grant from the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA).  The awarded amount is $280,000.  The 
CBJ is required to provide a match of $70,000, which has been allocated in the FY24 Capital 
Improvement Plan.  The scope of the SS4A Planning Grant is to create an Action Plan that identifies 
and analyzes safety trends, issues, equity considerations, and review of current transportation 
policies, guidance, and standards.  The attached memo presented at the June 23, 2022, PWFC 
meeting provides more details of the grant. 
 
Staff is currently finalizing and executing the Grant Agreement documents with FHWA.  They are 
expected to be ready for signature and execution within the next month.  The next step upon 
execution of the Grant Agreement is to appropriate the grant funding to begin the study work.   
 
 
Action Requested 
Staff requests an appropriation ordinance for $280,000 be forwarded to the full Assembly for 
approval upon receipt of the executed grant agreement.  


